
February 2025: 

Dr Xavier Celebrates 22 Years of BCAM 

Membership and Recently Appointed to 

Examinations Panel 
 

Dr. Xavier is proud to mark 22 years of membership 

with the British College of Aesthetic Medicine 

(BCAM), having joined the esteemed organisation in 

2003, just two years after its founding.  

 

Originally known as the British Association of Cosmetic 

Doctors (BACD), BCAM has grown into a leading 

authority in the field of aesthetic medicine. 

 

Over the years, Dr. Xavier has contributed to BCAM, 

serving as a Board committee member, speaking at 

numerous annual conferences, and even taking on the 

role of conference organiser. His ongoing dedication to 

advancing the field of aesthetic medicine led to a recent 

new and prestigious appointment - Dr. Xavier has joined 

BCAM’s Examinations Panel, where he will help set 

the rigorous exams for Associate Members aspiring to 

become Full Members of the College. 

 

BCAM is dedicated to promoting safe and ethical 

aesthetic medicine for the benefit of both medical 

practitioners and the public.  

 

The College advocates for high standards of patient 

care, provides a unified voice for doctors and dentists, 

and collaborates with government bodies to enhance 

regulation within the aesthetic medicine sector. 

 

Dr. Xavier shared his thoughts on his appointment: 

“From the earliest days of my medical aesthetic career, I recognised that BCAM played 

an important role in setting and maintaining standards in a very unregulated sector. I am 

proud to be a member of such an important organisation and delighted to contribute to 

BCAM’s efforts again as part of the examination panel.” 

 

 

 

 


